From: Curtis, Jeff

To: Russell, Merlin

Cc: Rick Stebnisky (RStebnisky@ectinc.com); Schoepke, Robert
Subject: "Tampa Septic System"

Date: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 4:41:41 PM
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Good afternoon Merlin,

| have been informed that the Safety-Kleen Tampa Branch septic system was taken off-line on April
22,2014,

Thank you,

Jeff Curtis EHS Manager | Safety-Kleen | A Clean Harbors Company | Boynton Beach, FL
| jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com

561.738.3026 (0) | 561.523.4719 (c) | 561.731.1696 (f) | safety-kleen.com
] | PROTECTION-CHOICES-PEOPLE
stﬂ“"mml MAKE GREEN WORK:

Safety Starts With Me! Live it 3-6-5



mailto:Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com
mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:RStebnisky@ectinc.com
mailto:Robert.Schoepke@safety-kleen.com
http://safety-kleen.com/Pages/Default.aspx

safenphieen i sseivioni




